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Asbestos 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reference:  

PPN 1/87 

Purpose:  

To clarify the already exiting policy regarding the submission of 
an ACP5 or ACP7 for buildings built subsequent to April 1, 1987. 

Specifics:  

PPN 1/87 clearly states that applications for new buildings are 
exempt, by law, from the requirement of filing an ACP5 or ACP7. 
Consequently, any alteration application submitted for a building 
where the new building application was filed subsequent to April 
1, 1987, does not require the submission of an ACP5 or ACP7. 

The applicant need only submit an ASB4 with his/her alteration 
application and identify the New Building application job number 
on the AS84. 

The plan examiner must verify on BIS Index that the new building 
application was filed subsequent to April 1, 1987. 
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RESCINDED  
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